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 Greetings to you from the Home Office of Macedonia World Baptist Missions.  We rejoice in the Lord’s 
blessings during the last few months.  It is a joy for us to share those blessings with you.
 The Lord has sent us four new missionary families over the course of the last few months.  We rejoice in 
families carrying the Gospel to Iceland, South Korea, the West Indies, and Europe.  During the last week of April, 
we enjoyed a great time of mini-orientation with these families.  They are now ready to begin their deputation 
ministry.  Praise God for families that are still willing to say, Here am I Lord, send me.  Of course, there are so many 
areas still in need of the Gospel.  We continue to pray for labourers.
 We have also recently finished a brand new issue of the Focus on the Field magazine.  If you would like to 
receive one of these magazines or a bundle to distribute in your church, please let us know.  We would love to 
share them with you.  We believe you will be encouraged and challenged by the articles in this issue.
 One of the highlights of this past quarter was our annual Reach the World Youth Conference.   This year’s 
conference was held on Saturday, April 22.  The Lord blessed us with a wonderful day!   We thank the Lord for a re-
cord number in attendance.  The preaching and teaching during this year’s conference was used to stir our hearts 
for world evangelism. Only eternity will tell the difference this day made in the lives of countless young people.  
Thank you for those who were able to attend and for those who prayed for us.  We wanted to include pictures of 
the conference in this quarter’s newsletter.  We hope you will enjoy them.
  In closing, let us once again say thank you for your part in reaching the world with the Gospel. Your support 
of the Home Office enables us to do what we can to assist the missionaries of Macedonia World Baptist Missions 
as they reach the world with the Gospel of Jesus Christ. 


